
Provincial and Federal 
Consultation Alert 
 

Updating Ontario’s Water Quantity 

Management Framework  
 

Ministry 

Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks (MECP)   

Consultation Deadline 

2 August 2020 

Summary 

MECP has posted proposed regulatory changes on the Environmental Registry for 

public comment on the management of water takings to protect the long-term 
sustainability of surface water and ground water.  

Proposed Form of Input 

That the City of Guelph submit its comments on the province’s regulatory proposals 
via the Environmental Registry.   

Rationale 

The City of Guelph is committed to protecting the local environment and ensuring 
the long-term sustainability of surface and ground water.  

Lead 

Environmental Services   

Link to Ministry Website 

https://ero.ontario.ca/notice/019-1340 
 

Contact Information  

Intergovernmental Services 

Chief Administrative Office 

City Hall, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON   N1H 3A1 

519-37-5602 

TTY: 519-826-9771 

https://ero.ontario.ca/notice/019-1340

